
Brighton Selectboard Minutes 

May 2, 2016 

 

Minutes of the special Brighton Selectboard meeting held on Monday, May 2, 

2016 at 9:30 AM in the town hall in Island Pond.  Attending were Doug Niles, Jim 

Cross, Shane Morin and Joel Cope. 

 

1.  Doug called the meeting to order at 9:30. 

2.  Shane went over the annual highway budget with the board. 

3.  Shane was provided a copy of the Certificate of Compliance with Road 

Standards that was signed by the Selectboard. 

4.  Shane went over the various funding programs available from the state for road 

maintenance. He suggested that the town should put in for a Structures grant. 

5.  The Meadow Street flooding issue as discussed briefly and what role the state 

could have in helping resolve that. 

6.  Meeting adjourned at 10:30. 

 


